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Dear  <<First Name>> ,

As summer approaches and the heat begins to rise, our team at Olive Tree Projects
is working tirelessly for the women and families of Jacmel. From expanding access
to cervical cancer screenings to supporting safe births and newborn care, we're
staying focused on what matters most: preserving families and saving lives. Here's a
look at what we've been up to this past month.

May was a month of celebrations—honoring
International Midwives Day, International Nurses
Day, and Mother’s Day. It’s a time that reflects both the
women we serve and the dedicated staff who carry out
our mission every day. We’re especially grateful to
everyone who supported our Surprise a Mom, Support a
Mom campaign—your generosity helped us uplift
mothers and families in Haiti. Thank you to the incredible
midwives, nurses, and mothers here and around the
world—we celebrate you this month and always.

Birth & Patient Registration Update:

Babies born in May: 6
New patients: 31

Cervical Cancer Screening Program IVA Update:

After launching our IVA program in Jacmel in April, our
team got to work in Cap Rouge. On May 13th, we visited
local markets to raise awareness about cervical cancer
and announce our upcoming free screenings. On May
23rd, we screened 51 women—a strong step toward our
goal of reaching  500 women in the Sud-Est
department this year. We returned to Cap Rouge on May
30th to serve the women who were unable to attend the
first session, and 16 of them came for their screenings.
Huge thanks to  Life Ansanm  for welcoming our team
and to the women of Cap Rouge for showing up for their
health!

.

Emergency Simulation:

Earlier this month, our midwives and nurses completed
an emergency simulation training focused on abnormal
intrapartum fetal heartbeat  and  neonatal
resuscitation. These hands-on exercises help ensure
our team stays sharp and ready to respond when
women and newborns need us most—because every
second counts during a birth emergency.

Our Family Support Program (FSP) currently supports
18 families. One of the children recently transitioned out
of the program and is now living with her father in
another part of Haiti—we wish them both all the best!
Despite the ongoing challenges in the country, the
children in our program continue to feel supported and
cared for. They are attending school regularly and
enjoying time with friends. While some of our
beneficiaries faced academic difficulties this term, we
recognize the obstacles they’re up against and will be
organizing workshops to build their confidence and
support their success in the final term.
In the photo to the left, meet Jude—one of the youngest
in the program—pictured with our FSP officer, Darline.

Support Olive Tree Projects in its life-saving work—your donation helps provide
essential care and resources that change lives for mothers, children, and families

in Haiti.
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